
 

Newsletter – 28th February 2020 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Photographs  

 

Please send payment envelopes for photographs in by Monday 2nd 

March, 4pm.  

 

Dogs 

The children have been learning about 

keeping safe around dogs and other animals. 

The Dog Trust came to talk to the children and 

they learnt 4 important rules 

1. If a dog is eating – stay away 

2. If a dog is sleeping – stay away 

3. Don’t take toys- swap 

4. Dogs don’t like noise- shush – be quiet. 

They also practised asking the owner of a dog 

first before stroking a dog.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

Recycling  

Please keep an eye out for, and send in any small, clean items that can 

be used for gluing and sticking such as lids, chocolate wrappers, small 

squares of fabric, small boxes etc. We have put a box in the porch in 

which you can place them. Thank you. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

  World Book Day 

  We are not having a dress up day; we will be doing that in the summer  

term.  

 

Diary Dates 

April  

Thursday 2nd April                       

(Last day of Spring Term) 

Monday 20th April: Re-open for 

Summer Term 

 
 

Wraparound  

Wraparound care is available 

at the cost of £6 for an hour 

either at the beginning or end 

of the school day. The price 

includes either breakfast or a 

snack.  
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